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16 August 2021 

Denise Tairua 
Advocate 
APEX 

Via email:  pharmacist@apex.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Denise 

Official Information Act Request – OIA 13680 Pharmacy Staff Seconded to COVID 
Programme 

On 2 August 2021, under section 12 of the Official Information Act, you requested the following 
information from Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB):  

Pursuant to section 12 of the Official Information Act 1982 the Association of 
Professionals and Executive Employees requests the following information: 

1 The number of Pharmacy employees at your DHB that are currently seconded to the COVID 
vaccination programme and what their profession is (i.e. Pharmacist, Pharmacy Technician, 
Pharmacy Assistant etc.) 

2 What they were paid prior to their secondment and what they are currently paid under the 
COVID vaccination programme? 

Whanganui District Health Boards response: 

1 The number of Pharmacy employees at your DHB that are currently seconded to the 
COVID vaccination programme and what their profession is (i.e. Pharmacist, 
Pharmacy Technician, Pharmacy Assistant etc.) 

Whanganui DHB does not have any pharmacy employees currently seconded to the COVID 
vaccination programme. 

2 What they were paid prior to their secondment and what they are currently paid 
under the COVID vaccination programme? 

Not applicable. 

Should you have any further queries about the above information, please contact our OIA 
co-ordinator Anne Phoenix at anne.phoenix@wdhb.org.nz  

Ngā mihi 

Russell Simpson  
Chief Executive 


